COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

3lat January, 1933.

Dear 8ir,

With reference to the 2nd Special Survey
No.5 which became due at theend of January 1932 ou the
steamer “"PRAMSU", I have to sequaint you that it is reported
in the Shipping Pupers that this vessel hug been sold to
Metal Industries Litd., and as the year of grace a2llowed
for the above inspection has now expired, I mhall be glad
if you will asgertain andlet ie krow what definite
arrangenenis the new Owners propose making to have the
survey carried out.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Comnmittee.
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